
The purpose of this submittal is to gain approval to remove three right of way 

trees to make a driveway connection to this new home feasible.  The previous 

driveway shown on the plan crosses the neighbor’s property and that can no 

longer occur. On top of the 2 replacement trees previously required for this site, 

the removal of these trees will require an additional 6 replacement trees.   There 

is room for three replacement trees in the undeveloped right of way as shown, 

but the rest are proposed to be located on the lot as shown.    

An arborist report and revised tree replacement worksheet are included with this 

submittal. 

Gary Upper 


